
 

 
 

 

A Message to all students, the 

Easter Bunny has 

contacted the school 

and will be delivering 

lots Easter Eggs on 

Sunday. 
 

COVID-19 

Updates for the Corona virus can be found on the 

Dept of Education Website: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19 

Term 2 

Monday 27th April is a staff professional development and a pupil free day. At 

this stage the school will continue to operate similar to the last two weeks of 

term 1. 
 

Term 1 Update 

The latest DoE update suggests learning from home will continue deep into 

Term 2, if not all term. The school continues to be open for all students, 

however we encourage parents to keep students home as advised by the DoE. 

The school is open and supervision is available from 8.40am to 3pm.  

Term 2 packs will be available for collection on Tuesday 28th April, for those 

students working from home. 

Staff have been busy and I would like to thank them for the extra work they 

have put in to complete these packs. The increase in work load and the extra 

professional development has been a big ask for staff. 
 

Newspower Colouring In Competition 

A big Thank you to Mr Martin Bell of Warialda 

Newsagency for including our students in the Newspower 

Easter Colouring in Competition. The winner of the 4-7yrs 

age group was Ellie Rigby. Congratulations Ellie.   

. 
 

The staff would like to wish everyone a 

restful break. Please stay safe, healthy and enjoy the Easter 

break. 
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Calendar 2020 
APR 

Thurs 9th Last Day Term 

Sun 12th Easter Sunday 

Sat 25th ANZAC DAY- Lest 

We Forget 

Mon 27th Staff Development 

Day (Pupil Free Day) 

Tues 28th Term 2 

Commences 
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